Announcement of Our Diversity-Focused
Recruitment Plan

Dear Team,

We are excited to announce the launch of our Diversity-Focused Recruitment Plan aimed at
enhancing our commitment to fostering an inclusive workplace.

As part of our strategy, we will:

Implement targeted outreach initiatives to engage with diverse talent pools.
Partner with organizations that support underrepresented communities.

Provide training for our hiring managers to promote equitable hiring practices.
Establish diversity metrics to track our progress and hold ourselves accountable.

Your input and support are crucial in this endeavor. We encourage you to reach out with any
ideas or suggestions you may have.

Thank you for your continued commitment to making our workplace inclusive for everyone.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]
[Your Position]
[Company Name]



